

Australian Government

International Air Services Commission

Mr Stephen Borthwick General Manager Aviation Industry Policy Department of Infrastructure, Transport Cities and Regional Development (sent via email)

Dear Mr Borthwick Stephen

The International Air Services Commission (the Commission) has received a diverse range of submissions on the applications of Qantas and Virgin Australia for capacity to operate passenger services to/from Haneda Airport.

As the Commission prepares to work through its decision, it would appreciate information from the Department that outlines what would happen if either carrier for any reason was not able to take up allocated capacity or sustain operations on the Japan-Haneda route after a season or more. The Commission would appreciate information that could be made publicly available on its website like the other submissions.

Happy to discuss if you have any questions on this request.

Yours sincerely

Marlene Tucker
Executive Director

8 October 2019